City of Negaunee
PO Box 70
319 W. Case Street
Negaunee, MI 49866
906 475-9991

March 23, 2022

INVITATION FOR BIDS
Sealed bids will be received by the City of Negaunee Electrical Department at City Hall located at 319 W. Case Street, Negaunee, Michigan, 49866 until 1:00pm ET on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 for Iron Ore Heritage Trail Lighting Phase 2.  Bids will be received by the City of Negaunee and addressed to: Negaunee City Clerk, City of Negaunee, P.O. Box 70, 319 W. Case Street, Negaunee, MI 49866. Contractors please clearly mark “Iron Ore Heritage Trail Lighting Phase 2” on the outside envelope of sealed bid.  The Contractors Name and Address shall also be clearly marked on the outside envelope. Bids must be Mailed or Hand-Delivered; email or fax bids will be not be accepted.
The work will consist of boring a 1 ¼” conduit that will be provided by the Electrical Department. The length of the lighting project will be approximately 4200 feet at a depth of 2 to 3 feet. Work is to be completed by September 30th 2022.
The successful bidder will provide the City of Negaunee with proof of public liability ($500,000 minimum) and property damage ($500,0000 minimum) insurance to protect the City of Negaunee and any property owners against any and all claims arising out of the performance of the contracted services.
The Bid Form is enclosed and directional boring location map is also enclosed.
The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or to accept any bid or part of a bid.
Interested Bidders can call the Electrical Crew Chief for questions arising during bidding or for more information.

Electrical Department
City of Negaunee
906 475-9993

CITY OF NEGAUNEE


BID FORM

Contractor:	_______________________________

Address:	_______________________________

		_______________________________

	City of Negaunee – Iron Ore Heritage Trail Lighting Phase 2

	 Item Description
	Quantity
	Unit
	Unit Price
	Total Price

	1 ¼” Directional Boring
	4200
	Feet
	
	



TOTAL BID$



(words)

